
 
 

3rd December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Jumper day   

Friday will be Christmas Jumper day to raise money for the charity ‘Save the children.’  Do-
nations of £1 would be greatly appreciated and we would love to see our children and staff 
dressed in a christmas theme.  Also on this day all children and staff will be visiting the Old-
ham Collesium for the much awaited pantomime performance of ‘Aladdin.’ 
 
Aspirations Day  

On Thursday the children took part in our annual aspirations day.  
Although we did not have our usual high numbers of outside visitors 
the children did enjoy asking questions to a visitor in each year 
group.  Year 3 were able to speak to a member from the Dogs Trust; 
year 4 a nurse; year 5 a STEM Ambassador and year 6 a Barrister.  
Thank you to Miss Yasar for arranging the event and to our visitors 
who will have inspired our children. 

Year 4 Mulitiplications Check 

If your child is in year 4 they will be participating in the multiplication tables check in June.  

The purpose of the check is to determine whether your child can fluently recall their times tables up 
to 12, which is essential for future success in mathematics. It will also help your child’s school to 
identify if your child needs additional support. 

It is an on-screen check consisting of 25 times table questions. Your child will be able to answer 3 
practice questions before taking the actual check. They will then have 6 seconds to answer each 
question. On average, the check should take no longer than 5 minutes to complete.  

For more information please see the attached leaflet for parents. 

Spelling Shed Winners

What an amazing increase in points this week.  Class 6 you have been working extremely hard 
indeed! 
Congratulations to our top speller this week ‘Jordon Amiko’  with an incredible 14,295,488 points. 
Amazing determination! 
Keep practising children! 

Place Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

1st Class 6 37,117,184

2nd Class 4 24,624,948

3rd Class 1 37,117,184



 

TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS! 
 

Word Aware  

This week’s word is ‘Incognito’. Please encourage your child to use this word when 
out and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on Class 
Dojo. 

ATTENDANCE 

Absolutely AMAZING attendance last week!!! 
Well done to classes 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 10 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance in the 
last week before the holidays.  
A SUPERB well done to class 2 with 100% attendance. 
 

COVID Test results - REMINDER 

A reminder to parents to send any results to us directly regarding COVID test results.   
This email is covid@alexandrapark.oldham.sch.uk 

We thank all parents for the immediate responses we have had.  You have certainly 
worked with staff to support the safety of children and staff with high levels of communication. 

The most accurate Class Class 10

The most active class Class 10

The most improved child Maheen Gul Class 1

The most active child Jannat Aqeel Class 2
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